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The League to Save Lake Tahoe is back pedaling when it comes
to standing by Tamara Fritz, now saying it was just in the
last few weeks they knew anything about the violations at her
Tahoe City property.

That  property  is  where  the  League’s  annual  fundraiser  is
conducted.

“The  League  to  Save  Lake  Tahoe  views  the  environmental
violations that took place at the site of our fundraiser as a
very serious matter,” League board Chairman Robert Damaschino
said in a statement. “We support the efforts of TRPA and the
landowner to correct them and assure they are not repeated.”

Updated July 28 5:20pm

A fine of $35,000 is too low for someone who illegally extends
her pier at Lake Tahoe. That’s the thinking of some Tahoe
Regional Planning Agency Governing Board members.

Tamara Fritz had agreed to pay the penalty for altering her
Tahoe City property without the proper paperwork in order. But
it was pulled from the consent item at Wednesday’s meeting.
Because neither Fritz nor a representative was at the meeting
in Kings Beach the issue was postponed.

Before  the  August  board  meeting  the  legal  committee  is
expected to convene to discuss the possibility of making the
fine larger.

While illegal pier extensions crop up as issues now and again,
the twist to this particular property is the annual fashion-
show fundraiser for the League to Save Lake Tahoe is conducted
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there each August. (This year the event is Aug. 6.)

Also an issue for TRPA is Fritz not abiding by the cease and
desist order to stop using the dirt lot next to her for
storage. This presents erosion issues.

The TRPA says it has never received a permit application for
the event. While the League says Steve Sweet with the TRPA
said no permit would be required this year, but that one would
be required in future years if the event were to be at the
Fritz property and the lot used for parking.

— Kathryn Reed


